12.11.24

Tree Surgeon
John Ledgard

To whom it may concern,

It is my opinion that the trees concerned in this application are
suffering from ash die back disease and should be removed to
maintain the safety of individuals accessing the garden areas in
which they stand. | would expect the trees to continue to decline
over the coming years and the risk they pose will increase as their
condition deteriorates.

Kind regards
John Ledgard

Croft Head, Gosforth, Ca20 1AY



